
CITY OF UNION POINT – FLUSHING WATER LINES 
 

The City of Union Point will be flushing additional lines the 
week of June 17th for the public water system.  Flushing 
will continue until completed depending on manpower.  

We estimate the flushing throughout the city will take 
approximately 5 days.  This is performed to ensure clean, 
safe drinking water, increase flows through fire hydrants, 
and identify any maintenance needs before they become 
a problem.  During the process, City Maintenance Crews 
will be flushing fire hydrants and exercising water valves 

all throughout the city.  Please note that during this 
process there is the potential for sediment in the pipes 
to be stirred up causing discoloration of the water.  The 
discoloration is not harmful or hazardous and is due to 

the natural mineral sediments in the pipelines.  If 
customers encounter discolored water in their homes, 

customers should turn on all the cold-water faucets 
(inside and outside) and allow them to run until the water 
is clear and flush all toilets multiple times.  Your patience 

with this maintenance is appreciated.  

 For further information, call 706-486-4102. 
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